Return To Learn Plan

June 24, 2022
Dear South Central Stakeholder,

As of this date, South Central plans to continue with plans to offer full physical attendance in the fall of
2022. South Central will not offer a virtual option for the upcoming school year. Please note that credit recovery
courses will still be offered virtually for our high school students. Lastly, it is important to note the additional
aspects of South Central’s “Return To Learn” plan as required by the U.S. Department of Education and

outlined below:

1. South Central will continue to utilize the Indiana State Department of Health information related to

COVID-19 status and will take their recommendations under advisement.

2. South Central will continue to follow, to the greatest extent possible, recommendations from the
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC), Indiana State Department of Health (ISDH), the
Indiana Department of Education (IDOE) and the LaPorte County Health Department.

a. Social distancing and masking requirements will be considered as recommended.
b. Contact tracing will be considered as recommended for schools in the State of Indiana.

c. Quarantine recommendations will be considered when necessary.

3. Handwashing, sanitizing, and good hygiene practices will continue to be emphasized.

4. Cleaning, sanitizing, and improving internal ventilation will continue on a regular basis.

5. Future opportunities to provide vaccinations at school will be communicated to families should

vaccinations be available to offer on our campus.

Sincerely,

Dr. Theodore Stevens, Superintendent



